
Appendix 2 – Representation  
 
From: Simon Fisher [mailto:Simon.Fisher@devizes-tc.gov.uk]  
Sent: 16 November 2018 09:38 
To: Price, Jemma 
Subject: RE: Premises Licence Consultation - The George (narrowboat), Devizes Wharf, Devizes, 
Wiltshire. 
 
Good morning Jemma 
  
At a Town Council’s planning committee earlier this week, the application for a premises 
licence for The George (narrowboat), Devizes Wharf. 
  
After carefully considering the matter, the committee objects to the application for a premises 
licence to sell alcohol and provide late night refreshments from the George narrowboat at 
Devizes Wharf, Devizes as it believes that proposed location on the canal tow path is not 
appropriate for a licences premises both in terms of safety due to the lack of light and 
proximity to deep water and narrowness which would result in an unacceptable impact on 
other users of the tow path.  The committee were also concerned that should the licence be 
granted, it would be to the detriment of other boat users in the area. Furthermore the lack of 
toilet facility in the area would lead acts of antisocial behaviour. 
  
In additions to the objections set out above, the committee also felt that there was a conflict 
between the issuing of a licence which gives a specific location and the requirement of 
narrow boats to continually move during the summer months.     
     
Regards, 
  
Simon Fisher 
Devizes Town Council 
01380 722160 
  
 


